

Bachelor of Vocation (Part-I) Semester—I Examination
ENGLISH COMMUNICATION SKILLS
(IBVCGECI)
Paper-11761

Time : Three Hours]

[Maximum Marks : 40

1. (A) Fill in the blanks with appropriate articles :

(1) He will come for _____ interview.

(2) She is _____ lazy girl.

(3) They are fighting for _____ umbrella.

(4) _____ moon is very bright today.

4

(B) Fill in the blanks using correct prepositions :

(1) The child is crying _____ chocolates.

(2) The book is _____ the table.

(3) Mother sits _____ the kitchen.

3

(C) Rewrite using correct adjective form :

(1) Riya is a _____ girl. (beautiful/beauty)

(2) Chikhaldara is a _____ hill station. (famous/fame)

(3) The fox is a _____ animal. (clever/cleverly)

3

2. (A) You are Vicky Mehra, who wants information about latest health gadgets available in the market. Write an application to the Manager, Fitness Favourites, Moga, Punjab seeking the list of equipments they have and the cost of each.

OR

You have received the catalogue of health gadgets. Now place an order to the same company for (a) weighing machine (b) stationary cycle (c) gym equipments etc. State the mode of payment also.

5

(B) You are a teacher in the local Municipal School. The area near your school of is full of stray dogs. It is very risky for the students. So write a complaint to the corporator of the area to solve this menace of stray dogs and suggest some solutions.

OR

You have complained to the corporator one month before. But so far no action was taken. So write a letter to the political leader of the same area telling about your letter to the corporator and asking his help to solve this problem at the earliest.

5

3. (A) Read the following passage and answer the questions :

Every year, as there is a change in seasons, from summer to rainy or from rainy to winter, it is the time when the 'days of disease' commence. It is this time when the roads are deserted and the parks are lonely. From children to senior citizens, everyone is down with fever. This article focuses on how we can prevent the days of diseases by doing simple things.

- | | |
|--|---|
| (1) What happens every year ? | 1 |
| (2) Which are the seasons ? | 1 |
| (3) What is the reason for the 'days of disease' ? | 1 |
| (4) Who all are down with fever ? | 1 |
| (5) What is the focus of this article ? | 1 |

(B) Write a note on the above article, suggest a title and say whether you agree with the writer and why. 5

4. Attempt the following (any two) :

- (1) Mohan meets his friend Rohan in the motorcycle showroom. Write a conversation that they both make about the different vehicles, their price, model etc.
- (2) Veena's mother meets her dance teacher. Write how they will greet each other and the teacher inviting Veena's mother to attend the dance programme next week.
- (3) On his way to the school, Nutesh notices a beggar sitting asking for help. He gives his tiffin to the beggar. During break when all others eat tiffin he tells them of what he did. Write the dialogue between him and his friends.
- (4) In the gents parlour you visit regularly, there is a new barber today. Introduce yourself to him and ask details about him and write down the same. 10